Friday 10th March 2023
Dear All,
What’s happening?
Yesterday was a lovely day at school. Despite the rain, everybody dressed up and looked amazing.
Next Friday is Red Nose Day and we would like to raise money for this charity that does so much work to support children and families in the UK and throughout the world.  So on the 17th March let’s all wear something red and donate at least a £1 to this worthwhile cause. 
National Education Union Strike Days
The National Education Union are continuing their series of strikes. Their campaign continues to highlight teachers’ pay and conditions and fight to improve overall school funding. At Perrymount, this means that the following classes are closed:
Reception – Closed Thursday 16th March
Year 2 - Closed Thursday 16th March
Year 3 - Closed Thursday 16th March
Year 6 – Closed Wednesday 15th and Thursday 16th March
School is open for all other classes. 
Raising money for school iPads.
Don’t forget if you can support Kevin’s campaign to purchase new iPad’s for Perrymount, please go to his Go Fund me page and donate. Thank you to those of you who have already done so. Please remember any amount makes a difference. 
https://www.gofundme.com/f/perrymount-primary-school?qid=3c13e0b84ad3ab80dee6f3ecf9464ee3
The staff are organising a fundraising event and our contribution will be made soon. 

Assemblies
Reception class assembly is on Friday March 17th at 10am. Ms Chant will send out further information. We look forward to seeing you there.  
Children’s progress meetings
Today your child will have come home with a slip for your appointment time. If you have not received an appointment, please contact your child’s class teacher
For the nursery, we are inviting you to come into school and let your child show you just how hard they work. The day is Tuesday 21st March and the times are 9.30 to 10.30am and 1.30 to 2.30pm.  Please choose your time slot and let Ms Cable and Mrs Amato know when they can expect you.  
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Christine Keen
Headteacher
